

Newsletter August 2024

INDIA
The School for the Blind

Dear Friends and Supporters,



In 1913, Rabindranath Tagore (1861-1914) received the Nobel Prize in literature. Tagore originated from West Bengal in India, and he is still honored there every year on his birthday. At the School for the Blind in Cooch Behar (in West Bengal), the students took responsibility for arranging the celebration, and they did so commendably, even the youngest students participated. Tagore has said: "You

cannot cross the ocean by merely standing and staring at the water." No, it is not possible to bridge difficulties without being active, something the School for the Blind has embraced. As an outsider, one is amazed at the difficulties of various kinds that are thus overcome with the help of God.







After the summer break, the students have returned to the boarding school and the Fall term is now in full swing.



Parties are also organized for the students when they have birthdays.





Greetings from SB Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger.

## Stiftelsen Brödet/SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201

Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se, Tel:+46702545233 Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 StockholmBoard: Lena Åkerlund, chair, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Gloria Vintila Andersson, Arne Wikström, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg

